
 

 
 

             The Roebuck School 
                    Inkerman Street, Preston, Lancashire, PR2 2BN 

                                                  Telephone: 01772 729337 
 
                          Headteacher:  Mrs J Alexander-Steele BAHONs QTS NPQH       
      E-mail: head@roebuck.lancs.sch.uk        Website - www.roebuck.lancs.sch.uk 

 
5th July 2024 

 
 

Newsletter 
 
Celebration of Learning 
This term, we are replacing our Wonderful Wednesdays with a Celebration of Learning. We would 
like to invite you to come to your child’s class to see a showcase of this year’s work at 2:30pm on the 
day. 
 
Willow – 10th July 
Hazel – 9th July 
Ash – 17th July  
 
Year 3/4 VR Experience 
Please could we have the £7 payments and permission slips for the VR experience for children in 
Years 3 and 4 as soon as possible. Unfortunately, if we do not receive all the payments, this may 
have to be cancelled. Thank you to everybody who has already paid. 
 
Nursery Grounds 
Unfortunately we have had some damage at nursery over the weekend. If you live in the local area, 
please could you 'keep an eye out', and let school know if you see any suspicious behaviour. The 
nursery staff work extremely hard to make this a lovely area for the children, so it is obviously very 
disappointing when this happens. 
 
School Drop-Off 
Please could we ask that if you are late bringing children to school, it is imperative that you come to 
the office with the children to make sure they get safely into school, thank you. 
 
Milk 
A reminder that the last day for ordering milk for next term is Friday 12th July. 
 
Summer Holidays 
We break up for the Summer Holidays on Friday 19th July at 1:45pm. Please be prompt collecting 
your child, thank you. 
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